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March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

World Book Day is taking place on Thursday 7th March. As a reminder, the 

children can choose to dress up as their favourite book character for the day 

and the children will receive a £1 World Book Day book token to exchange 

for a free £1 book or receive £1 off any book at our School Book Fair from 

Tuesday 5th March until Friday 8th March at 3.30pm. 

We are also very excited to share with you a story that has been read by 

some staff members at Kirton Primary School.  

However, they have cleverly disguised themselves with masks and strange 

voices. Can your child work out who is behind each mask?  

You’ll find the videos along with some clues (if you need them!) on the school 

website. Every child that enters the competition will receive 1 Kirt and the 

entry that achieves the highest number of correct answers will win 10 Kirts! 

Your child’s entries for the competition will need to be handed to their class 

teacher by Friday 8th March. The winner will be announced, along with a 

reveal video clip, on Monday 11th March. 

We hope you enjoy the story as much as we enjoyed putting it together! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Wells 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


